
From: CSUSB COVID-19 <covid-19@csusb.edu> 
Date: Tuesday, October 19, 2021 at 4:33 PM 
To: colleagues@groups.csusb.edu 
Cc: students@coyote.csusb.edu 
Subject: Important Spring 2022 Registration Information 
 
Campus Community, 
  
To avoid delays with spring term registration, which begins in November, all students need to complete 
Title IX training, and unvaccinated students need to participate in weekly COVID-19 testing.   
  
Thank you to our staff and faculty for encouraging our students to complete these compliances and 
thank you to our students for completing these actions. This will help keep our university community 
safe and healthy.  
  
Beginning Wednesday, Oct. 20, registration holds will be placed for those students who are not in 
compliance. Links to the Title IX training and for COVID-19 testing appointments are listed below: 
  

• Student Mandatory Title IX Training: Go to MyCoyote/MyTasks 
• Weekly COVID-19 testing for unvaccinated students:  

o Schedule an on-campus testing appointment online. Drop-in appointments are also 
available.  

o Testing at the San Bernardino campus is available Monday-Friday from 7:30 a.m. – 6:30 p.m. 
at the Yasuda Center.  

o Testing at the Palm Desert Campus is available Monday, Tuesday and Friday from 8 a.m. 
– 4 p.m., and on Wednesday and Thursday from 8 a.m. – 6 p.m. at the Indian Wells Theater 
Lobby. 

 
Thank you again for your cooperation. Let’s continue to Protect the Pack.  
 
This message from COVID-19@CSUSB.EDU serves as the official notification to the university campus 
community. 
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